
Submitter: Ann Lamer 

On Behalf 
Of: 

 

Committee: Senate Committee On Veterans, Emergency Management, Federal 
and World Affairs 

Measure: SB1548 

I strongly oppose this bill! We need to be on the same time zone as California and 

Washington. It will cause too much confusion otherwise. Plus, the extra hour of light 

at night in the summer is one of the best parts of the active lifestyle we Oregonians 

love. It would be light at 4 am in the summer without daylight savings time 


